S.Y. 2023-2024 CORPORATE TEXTCONNECT INFORMATION SHEET

LOWER SCHOOL (LS)

August 10, 2023

Dear Parents.

Welcome to the **2023-2024 School Year at Brent International School**. We pray that this will be a safe, pleasant and productive year for everyone.

In the interest of communication and safety, we will continue to utilize our Corporate Text Messaging (Globe Amber Text Blast). This plan enables us to send important school notices, emergency messages such as school cancellations and bus delay notifications to all our parents as quickly and efficiently as possible. To ensure confidentiality of the mobile numbers listed, access to the Corporate Text Messaging System is limited only to a few administrative personnel.

By providing your mobile number to us you will greatly enhance our ability to communicate emergency information to you. Please indicate your name, child's name and your mobile number below and return this letter to your child's school secretaries. Also, please check if your child is a regular bus rider.

Student's Name: _	Last Name	First Name
rade Level and S	ection:	
PARENT'S NAME		CONTACT NUMBER
(Last Name, First Name)		(PH Number Only)
ather		
lother		
Guardian/s (if applicable)	NAME & RELATION TO THE STUDENT (Last Name, First Name)	CONTACT NUMBER (PH Number Only)
My child level/s be	has sibling/s enrolled in Brent International elow.	
My child	rides a Brent School Bus ease specify bus number (if applicable) :	
()	ng permission to use and share my/our con-	